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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/11/2020  18:23:552020/4307/P OBJ Robin Owens I would like to object for 2 reasons:

1) There is no Construction Management Plan. This should be agreed as part of the application not just as a 

condition for later agreement. See appeal for 5 The Hexagon (2019/0508/P) for which the Planning 

Inspectorate agreed this should be a requirement.

2) The property has been moved forward on the plot. Assuming the residents will be parking cars on the 

property frontage onto Fitzroy Park this will then severely restrict access (including to emergency vehicles) and 

prevent vehicles passing near the gate at the end of Fitzroy Park. This in turn will cause cars to back up onto 

the Grove.

Please remove my name/address from the Planning web site once the application has been determined.
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